
Spring Picture Day is Coming Soon!

Easy Access at your Fingertips!
Spring picture day information, online ordering, and our customer

advocate team are all at your fingertips. Scan the QR code or visit

mydorian.com, search for your school, and click on the green Order

button or yellow Help button associated with your spring picture day.

All orders for spring pictures must be placed before 9:00 AM on

picture day. Only students with an order will be photographed

individually.

Here are some helpful tips to make picture day great!

Schedule haircuts 7-10 days prior to picture day!

Wear simple clothing. Solid shirts or small patterns, along

with sleeves, photograph best. A simple collared shirt is a

timeless classic.

Avoid logos and text on clothing. Graphics or wording may

not photograph completely and can become partially cropped

out of your picture.
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